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Thursday 8th May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our Year 5 children have been invited to attend a taster day at Kirk Hallam Community Academy 
on Tuesday 3rd June 2025.  This will be a fantastic opportunity for our children to experience a 
secondary school first hand, regardless of where they will be going in September next year.  
  
The day will consist of taster lessons and an opportunity to spend time with their famous KHCA 
animals; take part in science experiments and cooking in a food technology session.    
  
The day will begin at 9.30am and end at 2.30pm. We ask that children be dropped off directly 
at Kirk Hallam Community Academy at 9.30am and are collected from Kirk Hallam Community 
Academy at 2.30pm. Members of Scargill staff will be there to meet you alongside their Transition 
Team. 
 
Place:      Kirk Hallam Community Academy  
Date:       Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
 
Voluntary contribution per child: Free 
 
Children will need to wear: 

• School uniform, preferably with school logo. 

• School shoes  
• Coat as we will be outside for some of the day. A sunhat and sun cream depending on the 

weather.   
 
They need to bring: 

• a backpack with a bottle of water, this needs to be in addition to their lunchtime drink.  
• packed lunch (no nuts or /nut traces), or you can order a school packed lunch.  

 
If you wish your child to have a school lunch, please contact the office no later than Friday 16th May 
to provide your order. A school lunch consists of a sandwich, fruit, salad/veg sticks, sweet treat and 
a bottle of water. 
The children will be carrying their bag all day so please think about this when packing their lunch as 
boxes/cool bags are heavy and bulky.  
 
We will use the latest medical information and emergency contact details that we have on file. If 
any details have changed, please inform the school office.   
 
Please provide consent via ParentPay by Friday 16th May 2025. 
 
Kind regards 
Year 5/6 Team  
 


